
From: Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC)
To: Marconi, Angela D. (DNREC)
Subject: Fw: “ electric mandate”
Date: Wednesday, February 8, 2023 8:23:29 AM

From: Cindy Abood <cabood@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, February 7, 2023 8:14 AM
To: Carney, John (MailBox Resources) <John.Carney@delaware.gov>; Garvin, Shawn M. (DNREC) <Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov>
Cc: Collins, Rich G (LegHall) <Rich.Collins@delaware.gov>
Subject: “ electric mandate”
 
Dear Sirs,
I writing to voice my opposition to the the zero emissions mandate proposed by your administration.
I believe it will be a financial burden on many Delaware residents and will hurt may small business and families. I ask if there any plans to improve our power infrastructure prior to this
craziness?
It’s also

mailto:Shawn.Garvin@delaware.gov
mailto:Angela.Marconi@delaware.gov


just plain stupid. 
I dare you both to take a ride down Rte. 1 and actually view the plastics and bottles in the empty fields and swales  and byways which find their way into our bay and ocean. Why not get back to
basics and clean the back roads of this garbage which threatens our wildlife and clean water? 
Basics. 
Please don’t continue to ride the bandwagon of Gavin Newsome... Do something good. 

Sent from my iPhone , please excuse brevity and typos.  Cindy Abood


